Department of Credit and Marketing
Cooperatives

Ministry of National Development
Bangkok, Thailand

April 29, 1965

Mr, Tsuyoshi Horii

Trading Section, UNICOOPJAPAN
Nohkyo Building

55 1l-Chome, Chte-lachi
Chiyoda-ku

Tokyo, dapan

Dear Mr, Horii:

I am writing to inform you that I am leading the Thai delegation
to attend the Fifth Far Bast Agricultural Credit and Cooperative Workshop
to be held in Seoul, the Republic of Korea,from May 10 to 26, 1965. On
the haneward-bound journey after the Workshap, the Thai delegation would
like to pay a courtesy call to the 7ENKOREN, UNICOOPJAPAN, which are now
developing a closer relationship with the Bangkok Farm Product Ks.rketinz
Cooperative and other agricultural cooperatives in Thailand.

Imﬁﬁkawwmywmmtmedﬂegaﬁmﬁnhwe
‘Bangkok by the Thai Internatiomal, £light No, TG 600, on May 6th and
arrive in Tokyo airport at 22:50 o'clock of the same date. Ve shall a‘h}'
overnight at the New Japan Hotel, Tolgyo, and leave for Seoul by plane,
flight No, MW 7,at 11:00 o'clock in the next moruing.

I should be very grateful if you would kindly come to see us at
the New Japan Hotel around 07:00 a.m., May 7, 1965 in order to make
necessary arrangement for the courtesy call after May 26th.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

C-ﬁ;m, bs”
Chamnien Saranaga
Deputy Director-General
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